

**GPRC** 

P 780-835-6743 E TShmyruk@gprc.ab.ca

February 15, 2022

Reeve Robert Willing MD of Peace No. 135 PO Box 34 Berwyn, AB T0H 0E0 rwilling@mdpeace.com



Dear Mr. Willing:

## RE: 2021/2022 Northwestern Polytechnic (Formerly GPRC) Fairview Convocation

It is a pleasure to invite you to attend Northwestern Polytechnic 2022 Convocation Ceremony of the Fairview Campus. This event includes students graduating from programs offered on Fairview Campus. Convocation will be held on Saturday, March 12, 2022, ceremonies commence at 10:00 am at the Fred Speckeen theatre on the south side of the GPRC Fairview Campus. We are hoping to receive confirmation of your attendance by February 28, 2022; please contact Teresa Bell at 835-6601 or FairviewGrads@gprc.ab.ca.

You are also invited to join us for coffee and pastries starting at 8:30 a.m. in Fairview Administration Centre Room 144. The dignitary procession will line up at 9:15 a.m. for seating in the theatre.

We would greatly appreciate your attendance at this special occasion honouring the graduates from Northwestern Polytechnic Fairview and look forward to your response by February 28, 2022.

Sincerely,

Tony Shmyruk

Cong Crysly

Interim Dean, School of Skilled Trades Northwestern Polytechnic Fairview Campus

/tb

